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Dear Dr Gilliat
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Thank you for your letter of 5 September 2011 addressed to Joanna Farrell in respect
of your complaint about Professor Lord Robert Winston. The matter has now been
passed to me in accordance with GMC procedures.

I understand that you are dissatisfied with my colleague’s response, however, given
the volume of correspondence that has been exchanged between us smce 1991, I do
not intend to respond to the individual points you are making.

Each of your complaints has undergone a thorough assessment by an Assistant
Registrar who has made the determination, as they are empowered to do, under the
Medical Act 1983. These decisions have been conveyed to you and detailed

correspondence as mentioned above, has followed.

I do not believe that there is anything further that can be usefully added that has not
been covered before. I regret that you are unlikely to be satisfied with this response
but I must advise you that future correspondence from you on these matters will be

placed on file but may not receive a response.

Yours sincerely

S~

Christine Couchman
Head of the Deputy Chief Executive’s Office
and Corporate Complaints Manager

Direct Dial: 020 7189 5125
Email: ccouchman@gmc-uk.org
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